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Notice Regarding Network Issues due to Unauthorized Access 

As of February 22, 2022, Fujimi Incorporated and its subsidiary, Fujimi Taiwan (hereafter 
“FUJIMI”) detected unauthorized access to the servers. FUJIMI, immediately after the 
access, has temporally closed its website, shut-downed internal networks and sustained 
some production and shipments. Also FUJIMI has reported this case to the authority 
bodies.

FUJIMI is currently working with outside specialists in order to examine the details of this 
access and restore the systems for a prompt recovery of the production and shipments. 

According to the latest investigation, there are no leakage of the customers’ information 
and no access to the other FUJIMI’s subsidiaries have been confirmed. 

FUJIMI expresses its deepest regret for any inconvenience that stakeholders may 
experience and will disclose any further findings including financial impact, if any, as soon 
as they become available. 
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